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After School Clubs 

It would be really helpful if parents/carers 

could book your children into after school 

clubs via the office, then staff know who 

needs to get changed/are staying prior to 

home time. 

Also, please pay for the after school club 

either on the day of the club, or start or end 

of that week. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

 

Dates 

Please note these dates are the most up to 

date version, please ensure you check 

them carefully in case of any changes. 

25th September – Early Years Parent Information 

Workshop, 6pm 

27th September – Celebration Assembly (9.30)/ 

Macmillan Coffee Morning (10-11.30) 

28th September – PTFA Grounds clean up 

morning – 10-12pm 

7th October – Parent’s Evening 

5th November – Bonfire Lunch 

25 November – Y5/6 Swimming Gala 

11th December – Christmas Dinner 

17th December – Nativity, 2pm& 6pm 

18th December – Panto Visit &Buffet lunch 

19th December – PTFA Christmas Disco 

 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

A huge thank you to everyone involved 

in organising Hetty Fest.  

It was a wonderful afternoon and was 

well supported by the school 

community. 

Total raised £309.53 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

 

All our children look very smart, thank you. 

Please ensure the standards remain high 

throughout the term. 

 

Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled 

with your child’s name. 

 

PE/ Swimming 

Monday – Class 2 & Class 3 

Tuesday – Class 1 & Class 2 (just Year 1 & 2) 

Tuesday – Swimming – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Friday – Class 1 & Class 3 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 27th September 

10am – 11.30am (drop in) 

Any donations of cakes would be greatly 

appreciated. 

If you are available to help on the morning 

please speak to Mrs Button. 

 

Uniform Exchange 

You may have seen in the local news that there is now a fantastic organisation, supporting 

parents and families with uniform.  

The Cheadle Uniform Exchange accepts any unwanted uniform for each of the schools in 

Cheadle  

You can drop donations off at Something Special, Bargain Booze or into school. 

If you would like to make use of the service and require uniform, you can contact them on 

Facebook or by phone; 07874 830996. 

 PTFA Grounds clean up 

The PTFA are carrying out a grounds clean up 

morning on Saturday 28th September between 

10am-12 noon. 

Volunteers to help with this tidy up will be warmly 

welcomed and very much appreciated! 

Thank you! 

 

 


